
 
 

 
 

 

 

You are invited to attend 
 

Moving Forward Limb Loss Support Group's 
 

Fall Picnic and Walk & Roll 
 

  Date:   Saturday, October 20th 
 Times:  1:00 pm - Picnic 
 2:30 pm - Games & door prizes 

 3:30 pm - Walk & Roll 
         Where:   Sam Peden Community Park 
             3037 Grant Line Road, New Albany, IN 

 
Moving Forward will provide the chicken, hamburgers, buns,  

condiments, drinks, and utensils. If you would bring a covered 
 dish or two, it would be appreciated. There is a playground 

and handicapped accessible restroom beside the shelter.  
 

The Walk & Roll will be held on the 1-mile paved path around  
the lake, and is easily wheel chair or scooter accessible. You are 

 welcome to join in the walk or just to stay at the shelter and  
 cheer on the participants.  

 
Fishing is allowed at the lake, but an Indiana fishing  

license is required. For out of state residents, you may  
purchase a one-day fishing pass at IN.GOV/DNR. 

 
Please plan on attending and enjoying the great food,  

fun games, and beautiful Fall scenery. We will be at the  
1st shelter house on the right. Watch for our signs! 


